
















From: Callinan, Rachel (SEN) 

Sent: 

To: 

Monday, 16 March 2015 11:09 AM 

'Ferguson, Doug' 

Subject: RE: Mural Hall Incident follow 

Attachments: Mural Hall Incident Follow.pdf; Mural Hall Incident follow 

Dear Doug, 

Thank you for this follow up letter. In a similar vein to the answer provided by Bronwyn, I will defer to my DPS 

colleague, Ms Noordeloos for response as the matters you raise are now within the context of a WHS investigation 

being conducted by DPS. 

Regards, 

Rachel 

Rachel Callinan I Usher of the Black Rod 

Black Rod's Office I Department of the Senate 

www.aph.gov.au/senate 

From: Ferguson, Doug 
Sent: Thursday, 5 March 2015 11:19 AM 
To: ; Notzon, Bronwyn (REPS); Callinan, Rachel (SEN); David Spears 
Andrew Meares 
Subject: Mural Hall Incident follow 

Dear Ms Noordeloos, Ms Callinan and Ms Notzon, 

Please find the follow up letter to the Mural Hall incident. 

Thanking you, 

Douglas 

This email and its attachments are for the sole use of the addressee and may contain information which is 
confidential and/or legally privileged. This email and its attachments are subject to copyright and should not 

be partly or wholly reproduced without the consent of the copyright owner. Any unauthorised use of 
disclosure of this email or its attachments is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please 

immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender by return email. 
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